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Seavrook Station |
Implementation of Amendment No. 50 |

North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation (North Atlantic) hereby notifies the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) of implementation of Amendment No. 50 to the Seabrook Station Operating License
NPF-86, pursuant to the implementation condition specified in Appendix C, Additional Conditions, of
the Operating License.

The NRC issued Amendment No. 50 on March 12, 1997', authorizing North Atlantic to relocate certain
technical specification requirements to ficensee-controlled documents, as described in North Atlantic’s
apphication dated October 17, 1996°. The NRC amended the Seabrook Station Operating License in
Amendment No. 50 to include a new Appendix C which provides a listine of additional license
conditions beginning with the license condition contained in Amendment No. 5u. Appendix C requires
that Amendment No. 50 shall be implemented within 60 days from March 12, 1997, Implementation of
Amendment No. 50 was completed within the 60 day period, with full implementation being achieved on [
May 9, 1997. \
10

" USNRC Letter dated March 12, 1997, “Amendment No. 50 To Facility Operating License NPF-86:
Relocation Of Ceriain Requirements To Seabrook Station Technical Requirements Manual—License Nim
Amendment Request 96-02 (TAC No. M96723)," A. W. De Agazio to T. C. Feigenbaum. \L

* North Atlantic Letter NYN-96072, dated October 17, 1996, “Seabrook Station License Amendment
Request 96-02: Relocation of Selected Technical Specifications to Licensee Controlled Documents—
Incore Detector System, Seismic Instrumentation, Meteorological Instrumentation and Turbine
Overspeed Protection (TAC M96723)," T. C. Feigenbaum to USNRC'.
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North Atlantic also offers clarification to the NRC Safety Evaluation Report (SER) for Amendment No.
50. The SER for Amendment No. 50 stated that the Seabrook Station Technical Requirements Manual
(SSTR) is incorporated into the FSAR. The technical requirements are noi incorporated in the Seabrook
Station Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR) as they once were. The technical requirements
were removed from the UFSAR in Revision 4’ to eliminate the duplication with the SSTR and the
inconsistencies between the documents that are created due to the different revision schedules. Changes
to the SSTR are evaluated pursuant to 10 CFR 50.59 and are reviewed by the Station Operation Review
Committee and the Nuclear Safety Audit Review Committee. The SSTR is described in the Seabrook
Station UFSAR, Chapter 163, as the implementing manual for the Technical Specifications
Improvement Program referenced in Section 6.7 of the Technical Specifications.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr, Terry L. Harpster, Director of
Licensing Services, at (603) 773-7765.

Very truly yours,

NORTH A N l IC [NLR(JY/Sf/RVlCE CORP.

and Chief Nuclear O

oc: H. i Miller, Region | Administrator
A W. De Agazio, NRC Project Manager, Seabrook Station
1. B. Macdonald, Senior Resident Inspector, Seabrook Station

Mr. George L. Iverson, Director

New Hampshire Office of Emergency Management
107 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301

' North Atlantic Letter NYN-96039, dated June 10, 1996, “10CFR50.59 Annual Report and Revision 4
to the Seabrook Station Final Updated Safety Analysis Report,” T. C. Feigenbaum to USNRC.



